
Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 

Eco Committee 2023-2024 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Our school has taken the exciting decision to continue our work with Eco-School to ensure we 
maintain our Green Flag accreditation. You can find out all about the Eco-School programme 
through our school website  Eco-Committee (woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk)  or https://www.eco-
schools.org.uk/  

As part of this the children have had an assembly today about the eco schools’ initiative and 
learnt about what this involves. 

If your child is interested in helping the environment, perhaps they would like to be on the eco 
committee? If they do, please make a note of their ideas below and hand to their class teacher 
by Monday 2nd October.  They will then read out their ideas along with why they want to be on 
the committee to their class, who will then vote for their representative.  

If chosen, your child will attend monthly meetings (during school time) and be involved in the 
running and keeping of minutes, sharing ideas to help our school & community become more eco-
friendly. Their photo and name will be displayed upon our school eco board and they receive a 
badge to keep and wear with pride. 

Thank you for your support 

Mrs E Smith   

Eco-Coordinator 

Why would you like to be selected for our eco-committee? 

Please share two ideas you have for making our school’s community more eco-friendly 

1. 

 

 

 

2. 

 

NAME:        CLASS: 

Please feel free to practise saying these at home with your child so they are happy and confident 
in talking to their class about their ideas. We can’t wait to hear them. 

https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/learning-in-school
https://www.eco-schools.org.uk/
https://www.eco-schools.org.uk/

